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During the academic year 2016-2017,  the Alphabet Hub of Bishop Chulapraambil 

Memorial College Kottayam focused on vocabulary enrichment training. Mrs Neethu 

Varghese, Assistant Professor, Department of English,  Mrs Ponnu Liz Malieckal, Assistant 

Professor, Department of English, Mrs Minnu Alex, Assistant Professor, Department of 

English and Mrs Thankam Philip, Assistant Professor on Contract, Department of English gave 



a training for first year BA English Model I,  BA Economics, BA Sociology, BA History, BA 

English Model II, B Sc Botany, B Sc Physics, B Sc Chemistry, B Sc Zoology, BSc 

Mathematics, B Sc FACS, B Com Finance and Taxation, B Com Computer Application, BA 

English Model III, BSc FSQC and B Sc Computer Science students on 19 January 2017, 20 

January 2017, 21 January 2017 and 23 January 2017 in room no 401 on the vocabulary 

enrichment training: Words Everywhere, Spoken English Training and Write It: Writing Skill 

Development Training. Through this training programme, the first year students who came to 

the college from various schools and boards of studies got an opportunity to develop confidence 

in using the English language.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


